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Manhasset  Public  Schools 
 

            
February 24, 2015 

 
 
Dear Parents of Children in Grade 6, 
 
You and your sixth grader are invited to a special maturation presentation on Tuesday, 
March 24, 2015 at 7:00 PM according to the following schedule: 
 

Tuesday, March 24, 2015 – 7:00 PM at Munsey Park 
Grade 6 Girls with their parent(s) or significant adult(s) 

 
Tuesday, March 24, 2015 – 7:00 PM at Shelter Rock 
Grade 6 Boys with their parent(s) or significant adult(s) 

 
Parent(s), or another significant adult(s), should attend with each child to gather 
information and to begin the discussion on the many changes a child experiences 
during puberty.  The presentations previously used have been updated and revised.  
The new presentations incorporate a team of highly-qualified Manhasset educators 
using a multimedia format.  Moving forward, future years’ maturation presentations will 
be presented to students at the end of the fifth grade school year. 
 
A link to the PDF of the evening’s presentation can be found at 
http://www.manhassetschools.org/Page/5123.  The PDF will be accessible on the 
MUFSD web site as of Monday, March 9, 2015.   We highly encourage each adult, 
accompanying a child to the Maturation Night, to review this PDF prior to the 
presentation.  Previewing the presentation will help to ensure the overall success and 
effectiveness of the presentation. The purpose of the Maturation Night is to facilitate a 
discussion between the student(s) and their family.  To underscore this point, we ask all 
adults to sit next to their child throughout the presentation. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call Theresa Curry, Amanda Gimondo, or 
us, at 516.267.7405 (Munsey Park) or 516.267.7452 (Shelter Rock). 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
 
 
Jean C. Kendall, Ed.D.       Robert Geczik 
Principal, Munsey Park School     Principal, Shelter Rock School 
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